
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a Publtc Hearing will be held Wednesday, April 
5, 2017 at 1 :00 p.m. in the Rich County Courthouse, 20 S. Main Street in 
Randolph. The Rich County Board of Commissioners is considering 
applying to the Permanent Community Impact Fund Board ("CIB") for a 
grant of $8,300,000. The CIB is a program of the State of Utah, which uses 
mineral lease royalties returned to the State by the federal government to 
provide loans and/or grants to local governments for public infrastructure 
projects. If awarded, the CIB may choose to provide the requested financing 
as either a grant or as a long-term loan, or some combination of both. 

The purpose of the application is to reconstruct 12+ miles of Cisco Road on 
the east side of Bear Lake from the Idaho border to State Highway 30 in 
Laketown. This project would include 8½ miles of total road reconstruction 
and 3 ½ miles of road overlay. If awarded, the funding would allow the 
proj eet to begin in 2018. 

The Board of Commissioners is soliciting the public's comments on the size, 
scope and nature of the proposed application. Those attending the meeting 
wpl be invited to provide their input. 


